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Worshipping Community 

Highlights 

Last Sunday we started a series on 

the beatitudes.  We focused on 

verse1.  “Jesus saw the crowd”. As 

Jesus often did, he didn’t just see the 

physical crowd or person.  Just like 

with Bartimaeus, Zacchaeus, the 

women at the well, the rich young 

ruler.  He saw the physical, spiritual 

and emotional needs.  As he “saw” 

the crowd he sat down, and they 

came to Him and He taught them.  

Taught them what a Spirit filled life 

would be like as they would one day 

see Jesus as Savior and receive 

power through the Holy Spirit. 
 

 

On April 27th we baptized Clarence.  

The brother of the young man we 

baptized last summer.  What a 

blessing it was to hear him proclaim 

Jesus as his Savior.  
 
 

We continue to be blessed to 

witness new attenders almost every 

week!  Three services in May we had nearly 50 in attendance. 
 

Some of you may remember the story of the man named Dave that 

found himself in the middle of our worship service a few months ago.  

Well, Dave has been back numerous times at the café for breakfast.   

 

New Ministry Space Completed 

We are pleased to announce that one of our 2nd floor apartments has 

been completed.  We will share more about the person who recently 

moved into the ministry space in the next newsletter  

We are also pleased to announce that our outdoor deck has furniture 

and the  landscaping completed.  It will be used for Sunday Worship, 

Praise Nights, Additional Café space, Concerts, special ministry 

events, Community Events. May of the community are very excited 

about this new space available in their neighborhood. 

Playground Ministry 

Please pray for our 2025 Playground Ministry.  We are planning to  

start on Wednesday June 10th.  Once again having a weekly Gospel 

presentation and craft to accompany our usual hot dog community 

picnic. Please that God would draw and speak to adults and children 

who attend.   
Blessings, Gary and Cindy Koerth 
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